
Hi,  
 
I wish to state my formal objection for the licence applied for by Rory Allan Masson for 72 Hutcheon 
Street for the Yard and showroom also known as (the bike yard).  
 
It is operating in a residential area and in the past has played very loud music outside until very late 
in the evening. The outdoor space and indoor space they operate in is approximately 15 metres 
away from my property which is far to close to be having loud music. They often have dj sets which 
cause lots of shouting along with a consistent base with travels very far.  
 
Also, operating the indoor space until 12am in a residential area on weeknights let alone weekends 
is outrageous as loud drunks shout and scream as they leave the venue.  
 
It is the wrong location for these types of events and the license should not be granted to them.  
 
Many thanks,  
 


